
 
 

Beirut, 10-6-2012 
 

Dear Colleagues 
 
It is high time to unite in solidarity and take immediate 
action against the unjustified and assaults befalling on 
doctors lately in the media.  
The unprecedented arbitrary arrest of our colleague  
Dr Musa Abu Hamad, despite the scientific evidence of 
his innocence, is a grave disregard to our respected 
profession and practice, that we need to unite against 
before it tarnishes us all 
 
You are all requested to be in the sit-in tomorrow, 
Monday June 11, at 12:30 pm, in Al Hayat Hospital, in 
solidarity with Dr Abu Hamad who is jailed and hand-
cuffed there 
 
BE THERE TO STAND FOR MUSA, TO STAND FOR 
YOURSELVES, TO STAND FOR A PROFESSION RESPECTED 
BY ALL MEN AT ALL TIMES 
 
In solidarity 

  
Faysal El Kak MD MS 
President 
Lebanese Society of Obtetrics Gynecology 

 


